
NEW STIPEND
PROGRAM FOR
SMALL BUSINESSES
IN OREGON!
In partnership with the Oregon Latinx Leadership Network, the Nuestro
Negocios project with PCUN is providing a stipend fund for small Latinx
businesses and communities of color located in Oregon.

This stipend is purposed for businesses to attend workshops or seminars
to improve their business and access resources while at the same time to
receive compensation for their time.

We know that Latinx businesses have been one of the most affected by
COVID-19 with little to no access to resources. Our goal with this program
is for small businesses to gain access and knowledge on the information
and resources that are coming out during these unprecedented times. 

NUESTROS  NEGOCIOS  

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT
OMAR ALVARADO 

971-444-9051
OMARALVARADO@PCUN.ORG



After filling out the forms, you can register for

the workshops we are offering or with other

organizations we are collaborating with. 

N 

HOW DOES THIS
PROGRAM WORK?

If a business owner would like to participate in

this program, please contact our organizer Omar

Alvarado at 971-444-9051 to fill out the initial

surveys about your business. 

After attending the workshop, contact Omar to

fill out the surveys on what you learned in the

workshop and how you want to apply it to your

business.

After finishing the survey forms, you can receive

your stipend of $200 for each workshop you

attend (by check or electronic deposit to your

business account).

IT IS PREFERRED THAT BUSINESS OWNERS ATTEND WORKSHOPS.
SUBSIDY CHECKS MUST BE PAYABLE TO THE BUSINESS, WITH EXCEPTIONS.
YOU ARE REQUIRED TO FILL OUT ALL SURVEYS BEFORE RECEIVING YOUR

PREFERENCE FOR LATINO BUSINESSES OR OTHER BUSINESS OF
      SUBSIDY CHECK.

      COLOR


